From:

Sent: 07 June 2020 15:11

To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk>
Subject: Adult gaming centre Kilburn High Road/Glengall Road

To whom it may concern.

| write to strongly object to the adult gaming centre proposed for the corner of Kilburn Migh
Road/Glengall Road. As a longtime resident of @ TR 32 years) | have watched the
road go through many phases, some good, some bad. Of all the changes proposed over the
years none has less merit than the gaming centre. [t is a terrible idea with absolutely no
advantages for residents. The introduction of CCTV cameras on the lamp posts at this
junction and down Glengall Road indicate that there is already criminal behaviour which this
adult gaming centre will only encourage. Please make sure this does not happen.



